
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

11/1/24 
No	School	
 
11/3/24 
Daylight	Savings	Time	Ends	
	
11/8/24 
No	School	
 
11/11/24 
Veterans	Day	Assembly	
 
11/12/24 & 11/13/24 
Parent	Teacher	Conferences	
	
11/14/24 
Picture	Retake	Day	
Last	day	for	Cards	for	a	Cause				
							Fundraiser	orders	
Due	to	a	scheduling	conflict,			
							PTO	meeting	will	be	held	on			
							the	21st	instead	of	the	14th.		
	
11/15/24 
No	School	
 
11/21/24 
PTO	Meeting	10:30	am	
 
11/27/24 
Early	Release	for	Thanksgiving	
						1st	release	–	10:25	am	
						2nd	release	–	10:35	am	
 
11/28/24 – 11/29/24 
No	School	–	Thanksgiving	
Break	
	

 

      

 

 
 

 Osmond Elementary 
Phone	–	307-885-9457	
www.osmond.lcsd2.org	

Tyler	Jack,	Principal	
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be here November 11th – 14th  
Choosing their own books empowers kids and inspires them on their journey to becoming 
lifelong readers. AND – as always – every purchase at the Fair benefits our school. 
 

In addition to cash and check, eWallet can be used for payment. eWallet is your child’s digital 
payment account. Before the fair set up eWallet for worry-free, cash-free purchases. Anyone 
can contribute! Share each child’s eWallet so friends and family can add funds and give your 
kids more books to enjoy.  
 

If you can’t make it to the Fair, then shop at our school’s book fair online. All orders ship 
directly to your home, and shipping is free for book orders over $25. Every online purchase 
will also benefit our school. 
 

Visit our book fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping:  
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/osmondelementaryschool1 
 

 

Scan here to order  
& pay through  

Osmond’s  
School Store! 

Or visit  
oestore.lcsd2.org 

Our Cards For a Cause 
Fundraiser is in full swing. 

 

§ The sales window is open 
until Nov 14th 
 

§ All orders will be shipped to 
the school then distributed 
to students for them to 
deliver.  

 

§ Orders should be here no 
later than mid-December. 

 

§ For more information see 
the packet students 
brought home last week. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
    

Calling all Veterans	
	

Please	help	us	update	our	list	of	area	Veterans!	
Osmond	Elementary	has	a	tradition	of	honoring	those	who	
have	served	our	country.	This	year	we	will	be	holding	an	
assembly	on	November	11th.		In	order	to	do	so,	we	keep	a		
	

 

 

Character Education 
 
In November, Osmond’s students will continue to 
explore the superpower of their autonomic nervous 
system (ANS), which keeps us safe through 
neuroception, our ANS’s “smoke detector”.  As 
introduced last month, our reactions of “fight” or 
“flight” occur when our neuroception senses danger, 
whether it is real or takes the form of social or 
emotional threats. Worry, anxiety, self-doubt, or 
anger can result. Students will learn how to control 
these and other strong emotions, and how body 
language, including tone of voice and facial 
expressions, affect their and others’ neuroception. 
They will learn about the Vagal “Brake”, a strategy for 
emotional control or self-regulations. They will be 
introduced to another strategy to build self-
regulation: deep breathing, which turns on their 
“vagal brake.” Students can  
better gain and internalize  
these valuable life skills,  
understand these concepts,  
and feel empowered by  
learning about what is  
happening in their brain  
and how they do have  
more control than they 
 may have realized.  
 

list	of	local	Veterans.		Keeping	
this	list	current	can	be	a	
challenge	so	we	are	asking	for	
your	help	in	our	effort.	Please	
call	the	office	at	307-885-9457	
or	send	an	email	to	Mrs.	Nield		
at	lyndi.nield@lcsd2.org	if	you	
know	someone	we	need	to	
include.	Thank	you!	
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